
Dear Families and Friends, 

After a fairly quiet holiday break I think everyone has been happy to get back to school life, surrounded by friends. 

In the classroom, our students have re-established new goals and have begun working towards these outcomes with 

purpose. I’d have to say that student motivation for success was a feature of last term so our teachers are certainly 

putting in measures to drive inspiration for learning. 

 

This term, we are excited to have new students begin at St Brendan’s CPS. We would like to welcome the following 

students and their families, they have already made a smooth transition. Luca Djokic (Year 6 Blue), Erika Shankland 

(Year 6 Red), Lincoln Evans (Year 1 Red), and Ollie Connally (Foundation Red). 

 

I would like to congratulate our magnificent cross country competitors who competed at the Division                
Championships at Lardner Park in Warragul today. Results were for their respective age groups: Age 12/13: Amelia 
Midson (11th), Harley Young (13th). Age 11: Sadie Stevens (31st), Jai Hanckel (31st), Kye Piper (28th), Lucas 
Hanckel (26th), Tayte Gibbs (11th). Age 9/10: Cobie Gilbert (21st), Aaliyah Jackish (16th), Lochie Yates (11th),  
Mitchell Hanckel (4th), Laurena Waina (2nd). Students who finish in the top 12 runners will proceed to State Finals. 
We have five competitors going through. Amazing! 

On Friday, 30 July our school will celebrate the official Blessing and Opening ceremony at 9.30am of our new 
buildings. Special guests include Bishop Greg Bennet, Maria Kirkwood and government officials. Unfortunately, 
due to resent COVID restrictions only a limited number of guests can attend.  
 
Tomorrow our school AFL football team and two of our soccer teams will compete in the Division Winter Sports in 

Bairnsdale. Parents are welcome to attend as long as they follow the COVID requirements at each site. AFL football 

is held at the Wy Yung ovals and soccer is at the West Bairnsdale ovals. Good luck, teams! 

Kind regards, 

 

Matthew Hamer 
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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Enjoying time with your child: tips for building your relationship: https://raisingchildren.net.au/ 

What if your child misbehaves during ‘fun’ activities? Even when you’re doing something fun with 
your child, she still might behave in ways you don’t like. For example, she might complain about the 
game you’re playing or demand to be go home because she’s bored. 
 
Children behave in challenging ways for many reasons. If your child misbehaves, try to work out why 
he’s acting up. For example: 
• Are your expectations realistic? For example, maybe a game is too hard, or your child can’t       
concentrate on it for that long. 
• Is your child getting tired or bored? If it’s a long outing, your child might have had enough. You 
might just need to try something else, or it might be a sign to stop the activity and try again another 
time. 
• Does the activity suit your child’s temperament? Some activities suit different temperaments better 
than others. 
 

If your child misbehaves during time together, you could use it as a chance to guide your child towards 

better behaviour, or teach your child a skill. For example, you could show your child how to fold a       

t-shirt, catch a ball or do a collage. Or you could help her learn how to stop, walk away and calm 

down when she’s feeling frustrated.  

https://raisingchildren.net.au/-
https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/behaviour/understanding-behaviour/temperament
https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/behaviour/behaviour-management-tips-tools
https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/behaviour/behaviour-management-tips-tools/teaching-skills


  
Dates for the Calendar 

 JULY 2021 TERM 3 

Week 1 Friday 16th Division Winter Sports 
Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 

Week 2 Wednesday 21st Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 

 Friday 23rd Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 

Week 3 Wednesday 28th Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 

 Thursday 29th 5pm Confirmation Parent Workshop 

 Friday 30th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
9.30am Blessing and Opening of new building 
2.30pm Assembly 

 AUGUST 2021  

Week 4 Mon 2nd - Fri 6th Book Fair 

 Tuesday 3rd Reconciliation Day 

 Thursday 5th Maths Competition Year 3—6 

Week 5 Friday 13th District Athletics—Howitt Park 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

Week 10 Wed 15th - Fri 17th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 

Fri:    16/7   St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Sat:  17/7         St Colman’s     Orbost                     5.00pm 
Sun:   18/7         St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance       9.00am 
                                 St Joseph’s      Swan Reach            11.00am 
Tues: 20/7         St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance        9.30am 
Wed:     21/7         St Colman’s     Orbost                     9.30am 
Fri:        23/7        St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance       9.10pm 
Sat:        24/7        St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance       5.00pm 
Sun:       18/7        St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance       9.00am 
                                 St Colman’s     Orbost                     11.00am 

School Absences:  

To report a student absence please use the Parent 

Notified Absences function on PAM. 

Please do NOT reply to you absence reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge a parent Notified Absence. 

Oops, they printed the 

wrong year on Issue 5 

book Club. Rest        

assured the catalogue 

is filled with the latest 

Book Club hot titles 

from 2021. 

Orders due back by: Thursday 29th July 



 
Monday 2nd August till 

Friday 6th August 

• Students will preview the fair items with their class 

• Student will make wish lists and bring them home. 

• Parents can then choose: 

1. to come along to the Book Fair with your child  

2. pay by Credit Card online and write receipt  number on 

the wish list or print the receipt to pdf or take a screen 

shot with receipt number and email to 

kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au. (Emails need student 

name, class , books wanted and receipt number). Your 

child brings to school the  completed wish list to                    

collect book (or a reorder is placed if stock is sold). 

Parents may attend the fair with their children this year.  The 

book fair will be open before and after school at the             

advertised times in the school library.  

Parents will also be able use the Book Fair Wish List          

prepayment system that we used last year. 

• We will take photos of the book cases with as many prices as possible on covers and upload them to the PAM for 

your viewing. 

• We can accept cash. Please send correct amount to school in an envelope clearly marked with child's name, class 

and books/items required. 

Date Time – Before School Time – After School 

Monday 2nd 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Tuesday 3rd 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 4th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 5th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Friday 6th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

(Payment by Cash, Cheque, Credit and EFTPOS)  

A Reminder: Students may only attend the Book Fair before or after 

school if they are with their parents or have the                     

money to purchase items. 



 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 
 

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating. 
The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 

• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 

• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book       
review 
 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance 
of reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to 
read a set number of books by 17 September 2021. 

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and 
teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian 
Premier and former Premiers. 

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the           
Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc  

 
The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to   
enter their books at home.   
 

Student wishing to participate, need to send Katrina an email at: kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
They will then be sent their username, password and details to access the online computer system.  

 

During the winter months we allow students to arrive at 

school with a beanie, scarf, gloves or wind proof jacket 

on to fight the cold.  We require these items to be navy 

blue or black.   

Please make sure your child brings their school jumper 

to school  everyday during winter.  

ST BRENDAN’S BEANIES 

AVAILABLE FROM NICK’S 

BAIRNSDALE 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/prc
mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au


2 STEP SIGN IN  

1. QR Code Service : 

• all parents, guardians and carers 

who enter buildings or facilities 

when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including                   

contractors and volunteers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

 

2. VPASS 

• Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 

Lots of winter 
skirts, blouses 
and jackets. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday 
& Thursday. 



St Brendan’s Church Bulletin Notice  

Are you searching for a relationship 
with God?  
Do you want to learn more about the 
Catholic way of life? 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Catholic Christian? 
If so, you’re invited to Come & See in 

our Parish, August 2021. 

For more information please contact 

Joan Micah 0431 438 034 


